

NAME & SURNAME: NUMBER: CLASS:

1 Read the text and answer the questions.
(5×4=20 pts.)

The Giant Pandas are a member of bear family, but they are bigger than bears. They live in the forests on the mountains of Central China. These beautiful animals are white with black fur around their ears, shoulders and legs. They have big heads and heavy bodies. They can weigh up to 150 kg and they are about 1,5 m tall. These animals spend most of their day eating bamboo. They can eat 10 kg of bamboo a day. They can live for 20 years. They are friendly animals and they don't attack people.

The giant pandas are mammals and they usually have one baby every two or three years. Baby pandas can't survive easily, so they stay with their mothers for the first 18 months of their life. Unfortunately, the giant pandas are on the list of endangered animals because people hunt them for their fur and give harm to their habitats. There are only 1600 pandas living in the wild and about 160 living in the zoos. If we don't protect them, they will disappear.

- Where do the giant pandas live?
.....
.....
- What do they eat?
.....
.....
- Are the giant pandas carnivorous or herbivorous?
.....
.....
- Are the giant pandas dangerous?
.....
.....
- Why are the giant pandas becoming extinct?
.....
.....

2 What should / shouldn't we do to protect the wildlife? Write the phrases below into the correct column. (6×2=12 pts.)

- cut down trees
- hunt wild animals
- keep the environment clean
- save energy
- protect wildlife
- destroy animals' natural habitats

WE SHOULD

WE SHOULDN'T

3 Complete the dates. (8×1= 8 pts.)

1 1916
9
OCTOBER
the of
October,
sixteen

2 1821
5
SEPTEMBER
the of
September,
eighteen

3 2015
1
AUGUST
the of
August,
and fifteen

4 1607
28
JUNE
the of
June sixteen,
.....

4 Circle the correct one. (7×2= 14 pts.)

- When did you **train** / **move** / **graduate** from the university?
- Camels live in **oceans** / **deserts** / **jungles**.
- Marie Curie was born **in** / **on** / **at** November, 7, 1867.
- Paul isn't a(n) **honest** / **outgoing** / **generous** boy. He sometimes tells lies.
- You need a racket to **score** / **win** / **hit** the ball when you play tennis.
- Lizards** / **Elephants** / **Hawks** are enormous mammals with a long trunk and big ears.
- When did Lucy **move** / **moved** / **moves** to London?

5 Fill in the blanks using the past form of the verbs in brackets. (8×2=16 pts.)

- Mary and Jack (get) married three years ago and they (have) a baby last year.
- A :** (she / go) to the cinema with her friends last night?
B : No. She (stay) at home because she (be) ill.
- Paul (train) hard, but he (not / win) a gold medal.
- A :** When (you / move) to Paris?
B : In 1998.

6 Choose the correct one. (10×3= 30 pts.)

- Mother:** Liz, you have a new school friend this year. What does she look like?
Liz: She
A) is a very cheerful girl
B) has a very nice personality
C) likes singing and playing the guitar
D) is plump with long blonde hair
- Benjamin Franklin a scientist. He was born in 1706 and in 1790.
A) is / was B) was / died
C) was / was D) did / died
- Tina visited her grandparents afternoon.
A) last B) ago
C) on D) yesterday
- Which question does NOT have an answer in the paragraph below?
It's a king cobra. It lives in Asia. It's 6,5m long. It is a reptile. It's a carnivore. It eats rats and other snakes. It lives about 20 years.
A) How much does it weigh?
B) Where does it live?
C) How long does it live?
D) What does it eat?

5. How often does Mike do an indoor sport?

	cycling	wrestling	rugby	skating
Sun	✓			
Mon		✓		✓
Tue	✓		✓	
Wed				✓
Thu	✓	✓		
Fri				✓
Sat	✓			

- A) Four times a week B) Twice a week
C) Three times a week D) Once a week
6. **Sandra:** ?
Mark: In Oxfordshire.
A) When was Emma Watson born
B) What did Emma Watson want to be
C) Where did Emma Watson grow up
D) How did Emma Watson become successful
7. Which of the following is NOT correct according to the paragraph below?
Hello, I'm Sally. I'm fifteen. I have a sister called Rose. She is thirteen. We like spending time together. Our favourite activity is playing tennis. We usually play it on Sundays. She is not very good at it, but I can play it very well.
A) Sally is older than her sister.
B) Sally gets on well with Rose.
C) Sally is worse at tennis than Rose.
D) Sally and Rose play tennis once a week.
8. Giraffes are They like eating leaves and plants.
A) reptiles B) species
C) herbivores D) carnivores
9. Lucy was born in Madrid, but she in Paris.
A) moved B) grew up
C) received D) raised

10. Which animal is a reptile?

